
PUBLIC LAW / COURT OF PROTECTION
RECRUITMENT
18 Jun, 2018

Guildhall Chambers is seeking to recruit enthusiastic practitioners to its Public Law and
Court of Protection teams.

Due to high demand and an ever-expanding workload, Guildhall seeks applications from
Public Law and Court of Protection specialists to join its dynamic and growing team.

As a set, Guildhall prides itself on providing expert advocacy and advice in all aspects of
Public Law and Court of Protection. Chambers welcomes applicants who would complement
this positive work ethic and add to Chambers' existing strengths.

Guildhall is one of the UK's leading sets and was voted 'Best Regional Set' by Chambers and
Partners in 2017, as well as being shortlisted for Chambers of the Year by The Lawyer in
2018.

If you wish to discuss a potential application in confidence, please contact Rebecca Stickler
Guildhall Chambers is an equal opportunities employer and complies with the Equality and
Diversity Code. All applications will be treated in the strictest confidence.

http://www.guildhallchambers.co.uk/public-law-barristers.html
http://www.guildhallchambers.co.uk/court-of-protection-barristers.html
mailto:rebecca.stickler@guildhallchambers.co.uk
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